
(THIS IS NOT A LEGAL NOTICE) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INCORPORATED VILLAGE OF NISSEQUOGUE 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that there will be a meeting of the Joint Coastal 

Management Commission of the Incorporated Villages of Nissequogue and Head of the 

Harbor on Thursday, May 4, 2017 at 7:30 p.m. at Nissequogue Village Hall, 631 

Moriches Road, St. James, New York 11780.  

 

Dated: April 18, 2017 

As per Open Meetings Law, contained in Article 7 of the Public Officers Law. 

 

       Maryjane B. Kenney 

       Village Clerk 

 

 

 

 


